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February 14th, 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

Once again, Herbert School will be doing a spring plant fundraiser.  We have completed this 

same fundraiser through Growing Smiles Fundraising in the past, and our campaigns have been 

extremely successful with the support of our Herbert School families and friends. 

 

The easiest way to order is online through our team website:  

https://herbertschool.growingsmilesfundraising.com 

Alternatively, there are paper order forms available at the school main office, or one can be sent 

home with students per request. 

 

Payments can be made through the website using a credit card, or cash/cheque can be dropped 

off at the school.  Cheques are to be made payable to Herbert School.   

 

The deadline for paper orders is MONDAY, APRIL 14th.  Online orders can 

be still be made until April 21st.  Plants will be available for pick-up from the 

school on WEDNESDAY, MAY 7th.  
 

If you have any questions about this fundraiser, please feel free to contact Mrs. Olynick at the 

school, by phone or e-mail.  All contact information is listed on the order form as well.  Thank 

you for your continued support of Herbert School. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. Natasha Olynick 

 

https://herbertschool.growingsmilesfundraising.com/

